
James Thurber 92 Stories

James Thurber 92 Stories is a collection that encapsulates the unique wit and
keen observation of one of America's most beloved humorists. Published in
1959, this anthology brings together a diverse range of Thurber’s short
stories, showcasing his ability to blend humor with poignant insights about
human nature. Thurber’s work is characterized by its sharp satire, whimsical
characters, and often absurd situations, all of which reflect the
complexities of life in early to mid-20th century America. This article
delves into the background of James Thurber, explores the themes present in
“92 Stories,” and highlights some of the most notable pieces included in the
collection.

Background of James Thurber

James Thurber was born on December 8, 1894, in Columbus, Ohio. He grew up in
a large family and was deeply influenced by the rich storytelling traditions
of his parents and siblings. Throughout his life, Thurber faced numerous
challenges, including a significant eye injury that led to partial blindness.
This condition, however, did not hinder his creativity; instead, it may have
contributed to his unique perspective on the world.

As a young man, Thurber attended The Ohio State University, where he began to
develop his writing and cartooning skills. After graduating in 1918, he
worked in various capacities, including as a reporter for the Columbus
Dispatch. In the 1920s, he moved to New York City and became associated with
the legendary New Yorker magazine, where many of his stories and cartoons



were published. Thurber’s work quickly garnered attention for its humor and
insight into the human condition.

Literary Style and Influence

Thurber's literary style is marked by a combination of humor and pathos. He
often employed a stream of consciousness technique, allowing readers to
experience the thoughts and feelings of his characters in real time. His
observations about everyday life, infused with wit, often reveal deeper
truths about society and relationships.

Thurber’s influence extends beyond literature to visual arts, as he was also
a prolific cartoonist. His cartoons often depicted the same themes found in
his stories: the absurdities of life, the humor in human flaws, and the
complexities of relationships. The interplay between his text and
illustrations added a unique dimension to his work, making it memorable and
impactful.

Overview of “92 Stories”

“92 Stories” is a curated selection of the best works from Thurber’s
extensive career. The collection is known for its humorous yet insightful
examination of life, relationships, and societal norms. The stories are
diverse in theme and tone, ranging from light-hearted tales to more serious
reflections on human nature.

Key Themes

Several recurring themes can be identified throughout “92 Stories”:

1. The Absurdity of Life: Many of Thurber's stories highlight the
ridiculousness of everyday situations, showcasing his ability to find humor
in the mundane.
2. Human Relationships: Relationships, whether familial, romantic, or
platonic, are central to many of Thurber’s narratives. He often explores the
complexities and misunderstandings that arise within these connections.
3. Isolation and Loneliness: Despite the humor, a sense of isolation often
permeates Thurber's stories, reflecting his own struggles with vision and
societal expectations.
4. Satire of Society: Thurber’s keen observational skills allow him to
critique social norms and behaviors, particularly those of the middle class
in America.



Notable Stories in “92 Stories”

While all the stories in “92 Stories” contribute to the collection's overall
charm, a few stand out for their wit and insight. Here are some of the most
notable pieces:

1. “The Secret Life of Walter Mitty”: Perhaps one of Thurber's most famous
stories, it follows the daydreams of Walter Mitty, a mild-mannered man who
imagines himself as a heroic figure in various scenarios. This story is a
brilliant exploration of escapism and the contrast between mundane reality
and thrilling imagination.

2. “The Catbird Seat”: This story revolves around a mild-mannered man, Mr.
Martin, who devises a cunning plan to eliminate an obnoxious coworker. The
narrative masterfully showcases Thurber's humor while also commenting on
office politics and social dynamics.

3. “The Night the Bed Fell”: A humorous recounting of a chaotic night in the
Thurber household, this story captures the absurdity of family life and the
mishaps that can arise in the most ordinary of settings.

4. “The Lady on 142nd Street”: This story presents a satirical view of urban
life and the eccentricities of its inhabitants, featuring Thurber’s signature
blend of humor and keen observation.

5. “The Dog That Bit People”: A humorous exploration of a dog’s antics and
the reactions of those around it, this tale reflects on the unpredictable
nature of both animals and humans.

Legacy and Impact

James Thurber's influence on American literature and humor is profound. His
ability to blend humor with serious themes has inspired countless writers and
comedians. The stories in “92 Stories” continue to resonate with readers for
their timeless exploration of human nature and relationships.

Thurber’s work has been celebrated not only for its humor but also for its
rich character development and narrative depth. His unique perspective has
earned him a place among America's literary greats, and his stories remain
relevant in contemporary discussions about society, relationships, and the
human condition.

Conclusion

In conclusion, “James Thurber 92 Stories” is a remarkable collection that
showcases the author’s unparalleled wit, humor, and insight into the human



experience. Through his engaging narratives and memorable characters, Thurber
invites readers to reflect on the absurdities of life, the complexities of
relationships, and the quirks of human nature. His legacy as a master
storyteller endures, making his work essential reading for anyone interested
in American literature and humor. The stories not only entertain but also
provoke thought, ensuring that Thurber's voice continues to resonate with
audiences today and beyond.

Frequently Asked Questions

What is the significance of James Thurber's '92
Stories' in American literature?
James Thurber's '92 Stories' is significant in American literature for its
unique blend of humor, wit, and keen observation of human nature. It
showcases Thurber's ability to capture the complexities of everyday life and
his distinctive narrative style, making him a pivotal figure in 20th-century
American humor.

How does '92 Stories' reflect James Thurber's
perspective on gender roles?
'92 Stories' often reflects Thurber's perspective on gender roles through his
humorous and sometimes satirical portrayals of men and women. His stories
frequently highlight the absurdities of traditional gender expectations,
showcasing the struggles and dynamics in relationships during his time.

What themes are commonly found in '92 Stories'?
Common themes in '92 Stories' include the absurdity of life, the folly of
human nature, the challenges of communication, and the interplay between
reality and imagination. These themes are often explored through Thurber's
humorous narratives and memorable characters.

How did James Thurber's personal life influence '92
Stories'?
James Thurber's personal life, including his experiences with vision
impairment and his relationships, deeply influenced '92 Stories'. His
struggles with his eyesight often shaped his worldview and humor, allowing
him to infuse his stories with a sense of vulnerability and insight into the
human condition.

What is the style of writing found in '92 Stories'?
'92 Stories' features a distinctive writing style characterized by concise
prose, clever wordplay, and a mix of realism and fantasy. Thurber's use of
irony and absurdity, along with his illustrative drawings, enhances the



storytelling experience and contributes to the overall humor and poignancy of
the collection.
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International governments are divided on the issue of recognition of the independence of Kosovo
from Serbia, which was declared in 2008. [1][2] The Government of Serbia does not …
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